
 

A WORD FROM THE EDITOR  
 

Happy February!!! The ground hog may have predicted six more weeks of winter but 

no matter how cold it gets or how bleak it may feel remember that God is going to 

shine no matter what and He will shine through you if you let Him.       

 

In this issue of Go Scatter I will be sharing ministry highlights from January, prayer 

requests, and an invitation to sow into the ministry of GSM with double the impact!   

 

Blessings, 

Rev. Randy LeBaron 
President & Founder 





Upcoming Speaking Dates 
o February 6th & 7th      @Parma Christian Fellowship Church (Hilton, NY) 

o February 13th & 14th @Parma Christian Fellowship Church (Hilton, NY) 

o March 7th    @Grace Ridge Free Methodist Church  (E. Williamson, NY) 

o March 14th  @Grace Ridge Free Methodist Church  (E. Williamson, NY) 

o March 21st  @Grace Ridge Free Methodist Church  (E. Williamson, NY) 

o March 28th  @Grace Ridge Free Methodist Church  (E. Williamson, NY) 

 

 
± Opportunities to grow GSM, to speak in more churches and organizations, to offer more services both 

online and in person, and to come beside other like-minded ministries. 

 

± All of the pastors and leaders who are struggling with the fact that church in the post-Covid era is not 

going to look like the church pre-Covid. Ask God to give them new creative energy and a renewed 

hope as they press on and seek to serve beyond the status quo. 

 

± More opportunities to scatter seeds daily through words and deeds.  

 

± God to make a way for GSM to be more sustainable outside of speaking honorariums which can be 

hit or miss, especially in the COVID-19 era. Specifically, I would ask The Lord for some generous 

donors to view a larger gift to GSM as a Kingdom Investment and for the number of GSM Monthly 

Ministry Partners and GSM Monthly Church Partners to multiply. On that note… 

 

 

THANK YOU CURRENT GSM MONTHLY PARTNERS!!! 



 


